

City Attorney's Communication #2017-45 October 20, 2016

TO:

Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner

FROM:

Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE:

Resolution Review of Ordinance for the Hillsboro Shores Proposed Small Scale

Amendment to the Future Land Use Map

As requested in your memorandum to me of October 10, 2016, Development Services Department Memorandum No. 16-466, I have reviewed the draft ordinance for the small scale land use amendment that was attached to your memorandum and find same to be acceptable as to legal form and content.

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter please feel free to contact me.

MARK E. BERMAN

MEB/jrm

1:cor/dev-srvc/2017-45